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Board Meetings 

 Future Meetings 
- May 11, 2012:  Tail end of Leadership Institute at the YMCA of the Rockies 
-Jul 25, 2012: Noon - 1PM – MDT - PHONE 
-October 17 to 20, 2012:  MPLA Annual Conference 
 

General Updates 

 We have been invited to participate in a 2016 joint conference with the Colorado Association of 
Libraries (see letter below).  Thanks to Judy Zelenski and Tiffanie Wick for your help with this!   

 MPLA LinkedIn Group now has 202 members and our facebook like number is now up to 571! 

 

Please encourage your committee members to check out these spaces and add to the 
dialogue (and the MPLA listserv will be discontinued in July).  Thanks to our communication 
subcommittee for getting these moving!   

 I will be visiting the New Mexico Library Association in April in Las Cruses New Mexico.   
 

 Kudos to all of our State Reps and the Membership Committee on a great Membership Rally!  
Congratulations to John Eye, our Membership Drive grand prize winner of a pizza party hosted 
by BWI.  John is the Dean of Library Services at the Southern Utah University Gerald R. 
Sherratt Library.  The party will be held on May 8th. 

   

 



 


